
NOVEMBER NEWSLETTER 
Christmas is fast approaching, and we are busy in school preparing for events and 
celebrations! 
As the weather turns cooler, please can I ask that all children bring appropriate 
clothing, including a waterproof coat and that additional care is taken by all 
members of our school community as the nights darken.  
 

PTFA REMINDERS CHRISTMAS FAYRE and NON-UNIFORM DAY 
We are very excited about our forthcoming Christmas Fayre on Friday 2nd 
December 5pm-7pm.  For this to be a success we need your help and 
support please with the following: 

 Friday 25th November – Non-uniform Day – bring a bottle as a 
donation for the bottle stall, this can be squash, wine, beer, cola, 
shampoo, (pretty much anything in a bottle!) 

 Any unwanted school uniform for a second-hand stall 
 Donations for the Raffle 
 Most importantly, your support on the night! 

 
Parent Feedback  
It was lovely to welcome you all to our consultation day. Feedback from 
these meetings and the survey was hugely positive and I would like to thank you for your kind 
messages and support. We recognise that over the past few years, due to the disruption of 
COVID, this has affected our face-to-face contact with parents and this is something we aim 
to increase through school events and further parent meetings in the spring term. If there are 
any aspects of your child’s schooling and progress which arise please continue to email class 
teachers to arrange further discussion. The class pages on our school website are regularly 
updated to ensure you have an insight into your child’s learning as is Tapestry in EYFS. Please 
do take a look to see the fantastic learning opportunities our children have been involved in.  
 
SEND Coffee Mornings 
Our inclusion team are delighted to be able to launch these events starting Friday 25th 
November 9-10am and held weekly from hereon. Please see attached flyer.  
 
Children in Need (Friday 18th November) 
This year we will be raising money for Children in Need with a non-uniform day. This year 
the theme is SPOTACULAR! The spottier the better! All charity donations will be gratefully 
received.  
 
Christmas Jumper Day (Friday 9th December) 
In aid of Save the Children we will be asking all children to come to school in a festive 
jumper or brightly coloured clothing. All charity donations will be gratefully received.  
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Yoga workshops (Monday 21st and Wednesday 23rd November)  
We will be hosting yoga workshops for children across all classes 
 next week. On Monday and Wednesday please send children in  
PE kits so they are able to comfortably take part in their scheduled 
 workshop which take place on one of these days. If your child is  
doing Forest School they will not do Yoga on this day.                               
 
Music performance (Tuesday 13th December) 
Following music lessons with Karl, children in Ladybirds, Dragonflies, Rabbits, Squirrels and 
Badgers will be showcasing their performances for parents at 2.30 on this day 
 
Christmas performances 
EYFS/ KS1 
EYFS/ KS1 performance will be held in church at 2pm and 5pm. Parents are invited to 
attend. We ask that this is limited to 2 parents attending one performance only due to 
church capacity.  
For the 2pm performance children will walk back to school to be collected. In the evening 
please can children be dropped off at 4.45pm for a 5pm start and collected from church at 
the end (approx. 5.30pm) 
Please can all children wear a woolly hat and scarf with their school uniform.  
 

KS2 Friday 16th December 2pm 
Our Key Stage 2 carol performance will be held at Church at 2pm. 
Parents are invited to attend and children can be collected from 
here at the end of the performance (approx. 2.45pm). We ask that 
this is limited to 2 parents only due to church capacity.  Please let 
class teachers know in advance if you will be collecting your child 
from the church, all other children will walk back to school for 
usual collection at 3.15pm. Please can all children wear a 
Christmas themed/ or bright and colourful jumper on this day.  

 
Disco Friday 17th December 
We will be hosting Christmas Discos for all of our children. £1.50 per. child payable on entry.  
EYFS/ KS1- 6-7pm 
KS2- 7.15-8.30 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This Photo by Unknown Author is licensed 

under CC BY-NC-ND 

https://www.bethsnotesplus.com/christmas-songs
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/


 

 
 
 
 
 
November 
18th Children in Need- Non- uniform- Spotacular 
21st and 23rd Yoga Workshops 
25th SEND Coffee Morning launch meeting 9-10 
25th PTFA Bring a bottle – Non-uniform Day 
 
December  
2nd PTFA Christmas Fayre (5pm-7pm) 
8th EYFS/KS1 Christmas Performance 
8th KS2 Choir performance Ruby Hunt 
9th Christmas Jumper Day- Save the Children 
13th EYFS, Y1, Y3 and 4 Music Performance  
15th Christmas Dinner 
16th KS2 Carol Service 
16th Christmas Disco 
16th End of Autumn Term 2 
 
January 
4th Start of Spring Term 1 


